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Report by: Parish Clerk 
Subject: Emperor Way funding bid 
Agenda Item: 11.3 
 
The Clerk has submitted a bid for funding from to the UK Prosperity Fund. The Parish Council will 
need to fund 20% of the project itself. There is adequate CIL money or earmarked reserve money to 
cover this expenditure. 
 
As part of the bid process, outcomes will need to be monitored. This will involve counting the 
number of people using Emperor Way before and after installation, so a counter will need to be 
purchased. Quotes are being obtained. 
 
Surveys will need to be undertaken to obtain an exact quote. Does the Council want the survey to be 
undertaken at this stage? 
 
The agreement with the Diocese and the Roman Palace was that FPC is liable to remove the existing 
bollards once they have reached the end of life. Do you want the Clerk to ask the Clerk to obtain 
quotes from the solar lighting companies for this work or find separate quotes? Or is there a better 
way of disposing with them? 
 
The Diocese has agreed for the new lighting subject to a formal letter relating to the Agreement. 
 
The Roman Palace has been contacted regarding this matter and a reply is awaited. 
 
Action by the Council:  

1. Note the submission and that FPC will need to fund 20% 
2. Decide whether to purchase a pedestrian/cycle counter.  
3. Does the Council want the survey undertaken now? 
4. Does the Council want quotes for removal from the solar companies or from separate waste 

disposal companies? Or is there an alternative way of disposing with them? 
5. To note the landowner situation. 

 
Lucy Wright 10.1.24 


